

11th September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to announce that there will be a Road Safety Show in school on Friday 13th October for all children in Nursery, Reception and KS1.

This is an opportunity for the children to learn about the importance of road safety in their every day lives.

Although this will be heavily subsidised by the school we will need to ask for a contribution of £1 per child to help towards the cost.

Please complete and return the slip below, together with your contribution by Friday 22nd September at the latest

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Ms J. Devine Vice Principal KS1



Child's Name Class Class

I would like my child to attend the Road Safety Show on Friday 13th October and enclose £1 as a contribution towards the cost.

Signed (Parent/Carer)